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To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 18/00640/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 1:00 PM on 22 May 2018 from Mrs Debra Barnes.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land At Tyne Hill Barn Tyne Hill Sibford Ferris Banbury OX15 5AD 

	Proposal:
	The formation of a new private driveway from Sibford Road using an existing access to serve a residential property. 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Debra Barnes

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Rose Cottage Main Street, Sibford Ferris, Oxfordshire OX15 5RG



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	The driveway to Tyne Hill Farm currently is very close to the junctions of Sibford Gower/Ferris and Shutford, the property lying nearer to the Shutford end - the proposed access would be positioned in a much safer place and more appropriate for the property. The land around the property has always been extremely well maintained with a lot of trees planted to encourage bird and wild life - I am sure the new driveway will be formed to fit in with the landscape as much as possible with very little impact to anyone else and they will I am sure enhance the already beautiful landscaping they already have in place. I hope the planners support and approve this application.
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